ST. GEORGE SCHOOL MASS

The students and staff would like to invite all parents and
guests to our weekly school masses. Our masses are on
Wednesdays at 9:00 am. Each month a different grade
level is assigned parts of the mass; such as the readings,
announcements and gift bearers.

For security purposes, the only open doors for school
masses are the south doors that face the large parking lot.
Please inform all family and guests to enter through these
south doors. We ask all family and guests to sign in upon
entering. NO ONE will be allowed entrance once mass
begins. The doors will lock promptly at 9:00 am.

Sincerely,
Mrs. Charlotte Pratl



